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God's work in Bloom
this Past Spring!

Spring was packed full with
exciting installations and our
Spring Fundraiser. Spring
brought Living Water World
Missions teams to Raxruhá,
San Juan Chamelco and
Guazacapán, Guatemala.

The March installation was in
Raxruhá, Alta Verapaz,
Guatemala at the Don Bosco
Centro. This school site was
amazing, bringing great
opportunities for young men of
Guatemala. Beyond their regular
education curriculum, the school
offers many trade school options
ranging from woodwork and
metal work to tailoring and
cooking. The system will provide



clean drinking water for 600
students plus staff.

In April, a system was installed
in San Juan Chamelco, Alta
Verapaz, Guatemala at the Centro
Don Bosco. This site is a sister-
site to our installation site from
March. All of the schools provide
education and trade skill training
to school aged boys, many of
them having been homeless
before. This system will provide
for the 400 plus students and
staff. A beautifully planned
dedication ceremony left the team
feeling very appreciated and a
little teary eyed. We are once
again amazed by the work these
schools are doing for the future of
Guatemala.

May brought LWWM to
Guazacapán, Santa Rosa,
Guatemala. This new upgraded
system was installed at the
Ministerios El Shaddai. The
system will enable the church to
continue to employ one operator
and three others that distribute
water. The church will continue
to donate clean water to schools,
the fire and police departments,
another local church and to those
families in need.



Spring Fundraiser
Success!

Our Spring World Water Day
Fundraiser was a huge success!

Thanks to our amazing supporters,
we were able to raise $39,775,

which greatly surpassed our
$20,000 goal.

Thank you again to all who
supported this fundraiser!

Sign your team up today!

Prayer Requests



Let us pray for our brothers and sisters in Cuba as they continue to
deal with many hardships, such as food insecurities and the
country's electric grid.

Please continue to pray for the safety of our teams and staff as
they travel each month.
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